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January 17, 2013 

 

 

 

Leonard Anderson 

559 McKnight Road South 

Saint Paul MN 55119 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal of the Special Assessment for Project No. J1207A1, Assessment No. 128520 at  

559 McKnight Road South 

 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

 

This is to confirm that the above-referenced matter has been continued to Legislative Hearing on 

Tuesday, December 17, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall and City Council Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, January 15, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Joel Essling (email) 

 Paula Seeley (email) 

 Larry Hayes, Jr. (email) 

 Erick G. Kaardal  
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